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Kindergarten�Newsletter


September 





Literacy Tip: Sight words are to be learned by memory and recalled within 5 seconds. These words are a MUST for your child to learn to read.


Math Tip:counting up to 10 then back from 10-0.
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Practice the sight word list for P1. 


the, a , I, see





Important Dates


September 12: @6:00PM  Grandparents day- In the evening at the Family Reading Night.


September 24:  Picture Day


September 30: Imel’s Pumpkin Farm for Kindergarten


Parents may meet us there at the Pumpkin Farm at 9:00 am. We will go to the Flatwoods Park at 11:30 for our lunch and play. Parents are welcome to come. 





      Classroom News


Please talk to your child about the rules we have for staying safe and keep encouraging them to strive for success in learning! 


BEHAVIOR PLAN:


Remember every day we start our day on GREEN and this is a good thing. Staying on green means your child is doing what they should. BLUE means they are going above and doing a great job. RED means they are exceptional in actions, friendship and work. On the other end of things: Yellow is a warning to be careful because they have been warned already. Orange means they have continued to go against our rules or violence was involved.











Please send a snack with your child each day and we ask that this be healthy and if they need a spoon you must provide it since we do not have them in the classroom.


**If you will please send in extra snacks for those who forget.





Look in the “Binder” on Monday for the Newsletter.


**Optional Homework is coming with the Newsletter. Your child will get in the “goodie” box if they bring it in done. Many need to do the extra practice for fine motor development. 





Letters we have introduced.


Ll, Oo, Gg This next week’s letter is Hh


Wish list: 


note cards


play doh








News from RPS Office:


We cannot approve EHOs if they are turned in after a trip!  Please let the office know ASAP if you are going to be out of town and we will get to you the proper paperwork!


Please remember to call the office if your child is absent.


All medical excuses must be turned in within 3 days of the child returning to school.  Any excuses submitted after the 3 days will be unexcused.


NO FLIP FLOPS without backs.


EVERY FRIDAY IS SPIRIT DAY so wear your RUSSELL gear!!!











